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Hello, we hope you had a good week. This 

week in year 3 the students have sketched 

cave paintings of animals from the stone 

age using charcoal.  

In year three, the students are going to use 

some food spices to makes a ‘flavourful’ piece 

of vibrant and fragrant art. This art work will 

be presented next week with many more to 

come. 

 

          Here are some photos of their art 
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Mareclina  

 ‘I enjoyed designing the colours.’ 

Daniel  

‘ I enjoyed when I created and drew the stuff we 

had to do.’ 

Roselyn  

‘ I like drawing the animals.’  



In year one, they have identified col-

ours used in artist’s works, mixed col-

ours to match those they’ve seen and 

applied  the colours carefully with a 

paintbrush creating a textured piece of 

outstanding art. 
 
 

In year 4/5  They worked on writing a sentence using emojis . 

They had to pick some emojis then rearranged them and think of a sentence 

that would best.  


